
Mid-America Chapter Report for HPS
Society Year 2013-2014

General Information

Official Year: January - December

Mailing Address:
Robert Fairchild, Nebraska Wesleyan University
5000 Saint Paul Avenue
Lincoln, NE 68504-2794
rwf@NebrWesleyan.edu

Dues Information:
Full Member: $0.00
Associate: n/a
Student: n/a
Emeritus: n/a
Life: n/a
Affiliate: n/a

Charter Date: 14 December 1967

Science Teacher Workshop? no

Collaboration with other societies? yes
Collaborations: Possible collaborations: Greater St. Louis
Chapter, HPS, regional ANS &SNM groups, and Missouri River
Valley AAPM chapter. AIHA local section is a possible, but so far
only mutual meeting announcements. We occasionally colocate
meetings.

Website: none

Chapter Leadership & Officers

President: Robert Fairchild
President-elect: Susan Masih
Secretary: Vacant
Treasurer: Vacant
HDER Coordinator: Robert Fairchild
Program Chair: Susan Masih
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Director Liaison: Cheryl Olson

Chapter Incorporation & Exempt Status

Applied for Incorporation? no

Applied for an Employer Identification Number? no

Insurance? no

Willing to share IRS paperwork? yes

Chapter Membership & Certifications

HPS Members: 25
non-Members: 25
Total: 50

ABHP Certified: 7
NRRPT Certified: 2

Meetings/Activities:
Meetings/Activities
(Aug-13 to Jul-14)

Nov ’13 Meeting Topic: Joint meeting with Greater St. Louis
Chapter--see their report for details
Type: Joint
Speaker: topics of interest to Missouri Health Physicists--see
Greater St. Louis chapter report//
Attendance: 3

Comments

November 2013 we went on record as cosponsoring the meeting
organized by the Greater St. Louis chapter in Columbia, MO. The
meeting was aimed at Health Physicists practicing in the state
of Missouri specifically since one speaker addressed updates in
implementation of State of Missouri RP regulations, and some of
our Chapter members also practice in the State of Missouri.
Three attended from the western edge of Missouri. :-) It was a
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dark and stormy day, and a worse time driving back west in the
evening, so it was understandable if we didn’t have a larger
presence from the Mid-America Chapter.

This Chapter report was created on 11 November 2013 by Susan T
Masih.
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